Announcement for Holiday Closure

The Royal Thai Embassy will be closed on Monday 28 July 2025,
for H.M. King Maha Vajiralongkorn Phra Vajiraklaochaoyuhua’s Birthday
Anniversary. For “Emergency”, please contact the Embassy’s hotline 613-853-

2650.
The Embassy will be reopened on Tuesday, 29 July 2025 at normal

working hours.




